
Compact  Chic:  Creative
Solutions  to  Transform  Your
Small Living Room
Many  families  consider  the  small  living  rooms  as  non-
functional due to their tight space. If your home has a small
living room, don’t let this dark side fool you. There are tons
of living room transformation ideas to maximise a small living
space. Bring out your creativity and get ready to elevate your
living room into a new and functional space. This blog post
includes some clever ideas by interior design professionals
that can make a huge difference. Gear up and let’s have a look
at how you can elevate your small living room with a big
style. 

Functional  Tips  for  a  Stylish
Living Room Makeover
Small spaces are never a hindrance to creativity. Here are the
creative living room makeover solutions to utilise each corner
of your home and give it a functional vibe.

Don’t Stuff Your Room1.

The small spaces look even smaller with the clutter lying
around.  If  your  place  does  not  have  enough  room  to  fit
something, you don’t need to push it. The messy living rooms
are  always  non-functional  with  limited  mobility.  Hence,
regular decluttering of small areas in your home must be on
your daily list. Move around in your living room, if anything
seems off or out of place, you need to let it go.

Go with Minimal Decor2.
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Do not overwhelm your living room with numerous room decors.
Over-styling  the  interior  of  your  home  looks  even  more
chaotic. Do not overcrowd the wall with the giant painting or
sofas with extra cushions as it looks detrimental. If you are
getting the floral decors from flowersbypost.org.uk, ensure
that they complement the entire room.  Shortly, minimal decor
is a key to giving style to a small space. 

Choose the Right Colour Scheme3.

Choosing the right colour scheme is also crucial to elevating
small spaces. The colour scheme of the room decides the vibes
of your living room. Where light colour shades like pastels
give an illusion of a big room, dark colours have the opposite
impact. If you have a small living room, stick to the pastels
as their ability to reflect maximum light gives a bright and
airy look and ultimately creates a phantom of a big space. 
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Maximise the Storage Space4.

Not everything in your living room needs to be lying around
all round the year. Hence, you need a designated storage space
to keep the extras. In small living rooms, when you cannot
include  extra  cabinets,  storage  sofas  are  the  ultimate
solution. They have ample storage in the footstools to keep
small  items.  Thus,  such  stylish  yet  functional  furniture
caters to the storage demand of homeowners.  

Add Draperies 5.

When you cannot mould the architecture of a living space,
adding certain elements can give an illusion of your required
perspective. Here for the small living rooms, draperies are
the best option to add warmth and give a tone of elongated
ceiling to your room. Draperies are full-height curtains going
from several inches above the room’s window to the bottom. It
elevates your small living room by adding a loftier feel to
it. 

Go for Timeless not Trendy6.

Not everything in the trend is worth adding to your home. The
biggest mistake people make is to follow a single pattern
while redesigning their living room. Therefore, it starts to
look like something cut from Pinterest. In this case, people
lose their interest quickly as they are already seeing the
same design all over social media. Mix vintage with the latest
and trendy items. Add more texture to your living room and
give its design a timeless vibe. 

Experiment with the Room’s Configuration7.

Seeing everything in a room at the same level is boring. We



would  recommend  you  experiment  with  the  silhouette  of
different items in your room. Mix and match different room
decors and furniture in different shapes and sizes and see the
difference. This thing will create some different foci in the
living room that grab the attention of the visitors. Bring out
your creativity but make sure that everything in the room is
coherent and complements each other. 

Final Words
The above 7 tips are the creative ideas to transform your
small living space. An organised living room with the minimum
décor and pastel walls looks elegant and roomy. You can also
add space-saving furniture or experiment with its texture to
enhance the entire look of a small area. Moreover, adding some
botanicals can be a quick enhancer. Click here to get some
fresh flowers for your living room for instant elevation and a
soft finish. 
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